
Good Standing

At the commencement of the academic year, students are assigned the status of ‘Good 
Standing’ within the College. The position of Good Standing is maintained through satisfactory 
attendance and the continued meeting of behavioural standards. We believe effective pastoral 
care enables relationships to thrive. For relationships to flourish both staff and students need 
to have a deep sense of safety and mutual respect.

Carey places a high degree of trust in students, particularly, students representing the College 
in extra curricular events or engaged in programs with an overnight component. The College 
has a Duty of Care to protect all participants including staff, and to ensure that program 
objectives can be met. To be an eligible candidate to represent the College at an external event 
or to attend an overnight trip, students must at all times (including up to the point of 
departure) maintain the status of ‘Good Standing’ within the College.

Good Standing is lost when a student receives a suspension for:

● Reaching Level 4 and with every additional Level received thereafter.

● Reaching PMI 10 and with every additional 5 PMI received thereafter.

● Receiving an Extra-ordinary Level and Suspension for an issue of Zero Tolerance.

To regain ‘Good Standing’ students are required to complete Stepbacks.

For further information please speak with your child’s Year Manager.


